
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings.  

I am pleased to inform you that we are going to initiate Gavel Club in the school from this term.  

The best way to achieve confidence is by being proficient in public speaking. It helps in increasing 

70% of one’s confidence. The Gavel club is the children’s wing of Toastmasters International which 

is a nonprofit organization. Through this club, students will be trained to overcome nervousness 

when speaking before an audience. It will help them to organize and present their ideas logically and 

convincingly while listening carefully to others’ ideas. It also aids them in participating and leading 

group discussions or meetings and offering advice to help others in improving their speaking and 

leadership skills. We believe that communication skill is verbal but nonverbal communication is more 

important in enhancing the confidence. Many of us are not successful as we lack the skill of nonverbal 

communication.  

Those who are willing to join the Gavel Club kindly fill in the acknowledgement form given 

below and submit it to your class teacher on or before 16/05/2019. 

 

Regards 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal           05/05/2019 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Acknowledgement - Sub : GAVEL CLUB 

To 

The Class Teacher, Class: ……. Sec: ……. 

 

I  Mr./Mrs. ………………………………… Parent of ………………………….……………………. acknowledge the circular 

regarding the GAVEL CLUB. I am  interested / not interested in sending my ward for the same.  

Name of the Student : _______________________________________ 

Signature of the Parent : ______________________________ Telephone Number : _________________ 


